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TO: Chairperson Martin and Members of the Utilities Committee 

 

Date: August 11, 2014 

 

Re: Spectralink phone system status at the Waste Water Treatment Plant 

Informational Item. 

 

With the implementation of the new wireless and phone system at the Utilities 

Plants there are a couple of items required on that project. 

 

 #1 in the amount of $4,617.46 for an additional Class I Div I explosion proof box. 

 

 #2 in the amount of $7001 for the Water Filtration Plant and $27,088 at the Waste 

Treatment Plant to replace the existing Spectralink phones what will no longer 

with the new access.   

 

These all come in line with the new wireless capabilities and will now function at 

any City location with the wireless enabled for the new equipment. 

 

The additional costs of these items are within the budget with using $4617.46 of  

the allotted contingency funds for this project. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this recommendation please contact Dean Fox. 

 

 


